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Thia matter is being dealt with by Charlee Thuaire ot O2O 7974
5467 .

Dear Sir/Madam.

Acknowledging Receipt of a Revised Application

We have received your revj-sed planning application daEed 3Oth July
2OO2, for Ehe properEy listed below.

Address: ].4 BITACKBI]RN ROAD LONDON NW6 1RZ

The Propoeed Work :

Demolition and redevelopment to provide a 3 storey block for
Clase BB warehouse and 81 offices with servicing/parking,
and 12 x 4 stsorey dwelling houses with baeement parking.
(P1ans submitted) -

o We checked and registsered Ehe applicaEion on 3L/07/2002. The
application number is seE out. at the top of Ehis leUter.

We make every efforts Co reach a decision aE soon as poesible and
have seE oureelves the target this year of deciding at least 65*
of all the applicatj.ons we receive wiEhin 8 weeks. You should
therefore receive a decision on your application by 25th Septe ber
2002. However, we are legaIIy required to consult. on your
applicatsion, and we may also need to clarify or diecuss certain
aspects of it before we are able to make a recommendaEion on your
proposal . Your applicaEion may therefore take longer than the
sEat.utory I week period tso deal with.
If you vranE, E,o check the progrese of your application please
contacE the.officer named above on the telephone number given at
t.he Eop of t,he letter. If tshe officer is unavailable you should be
abLe to leave a meeEage on the Voicemail service or tso speak t.o
anoEher officer withln the team.
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Most applications are decided by officers under powers delegated
Eo them by the Council's DevelopmenE Contsrol Sub Cormnittee. Some
applicaEions, such as major schemes being reconnnended for
approval , or applications which are of significant focal inEerest,
will always be decided by that conunittee.

We expects Ehat. Ehis applicaEion wilL be decided by uhe Development.
ConLroI Sub-CorrnitsLee

If you do not receive a decision by Ehe above date, you have the
righE of appeal to t.he Planning fnspectoraEe aftser that dat.e.
Appeal forms are only available from the Planning Inspectorat.e at
Tollgate House, Houltson Street, Bristol BS2 9D,J. Their Eelephone
number is 0117 987 8000.

If you need advice on wheather to appeal , the Planning
Inspectorate produce a leaflet "A Guide to PLanning Appeal-s"
available from their office. ALEernatively, the leafleE produced
by the Roya1 Town Planning InsEitute "Should I Appeal" is
available from Ehe one Stop Reception at the Town Ha1I, or you can
seek independent advice from Planning Aid for l-,ondon which is a
charitable body staffed by volunEeers. Their telephone number is
0207 5t3 4435.
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